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MINUTES OF MARCH MEETING
 

The meeting opened at 7pm. Connie asked for volunteers to photograph the Easter Basket program and 
their Clay day program.  The Easter Basket program . Gereldene Renkin will be photographing the 
Clay Day program.
 
Volunteers are needed for the art camp-that will be every day for one week.
 
You are reminded to bring your 5 black and white environmental pictures to the next meeting.
 
Walter reported that we have $3621.90 in the bank with a $12.00 adjustment.
 
Earlon requested $50.00 to be spent for prizes to be given at our competitions and it was decided to 
give $60.00.
 
The Azalea Trail is real pretty at this time and is ideal for photos.  Our next competition is Vivid 
--Brilliant color prints.
 
The GSCCC convention will be held in Jackson, Mississippi . Registration is requested by Thursday 
--It will be on April the 5th, 6th, &7th.
 
The competition was judged - there were 13 prints to b judged from which resulted in a
3 way tie for third place  --Jay Renken won First place--Walter Streich Second place-- and Richard 
Faviell --Third place.
 
There followed an interesting critique session.  
 
Walter reported on his order of ink from Cannon and getting free print paper from them.
 
Meeting was adjourned
 
Submitted by
Dizzy


